232 Pearl Street Stoughton, MA 02072 (781) 344-4000 x1255 j_mange@stoughtonschools.org



10/11/18

Dear Music Students, Parents, and Guardians,

I am contacting you one final time before our first annual **Mattress Fundraiser** this Sunday, October 14th, to remind you about this exciting event! The fundraiser runs 10am-5pm in the Stoughton High School cafeteria and it is likely to be our **single biggest fundraiser** for Parents of Performing Students all year.

Even if you are not planning to purchase a mattress, there are lots of other reasons to stop by the fundraiser on Sunday:

- **Music Spirit Wear** Shirts, hoodies, sweatpants, and more will be sold throughout the day! Come and pick out your new Stoughton music swag.
- Bake Sale we'll have baked goods available all day! If you'd like to contribute baked goods, please contact our POPS Volunteer Coordinator, Paula Baptista, at popsvolunteer@gmail.com
- Live music performed by our student Jazz Combo
- Pillows and bed frames will also be available, not just mattresses!

In addition, students are being rewarded for their participation in the fundraiser. The company organizing the sale, Custom Fundraising Solutions, will give out \$25 (in cash) for every referral coupon they receive with a student's name on it. On the third referral, the cash award per referral goes up to \$50! Referral flyers will be distributed at this afternoon's student meeting, and there is no limit to how many a student can be credited for!

The biggest help you can give us is to **get the word out** about our fundraiser. We are asking every student and family to tell everyone they know - family, friends, business colleagues - about this fundraiser. This fundraiser will absolutely NOT be successful without **YOUR help!!** If you can get just one person to come to fundraiser and try a few mattresses, you will have done your part!

Thank you so much for your assistance in this. POPS does so much for our music program, and without their contributions we would not be able to truly serve all of our music students.

Sincerely,

John Mange

Director of Fine Arts